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CEC Food Truck Fest

CEC Spring Concert

On May 13, CEC hosted their annual Food Truck
Festival. From delicious food to special raffle baskets, 
there were a variety of fun and enjoyable things for
students and their families. Students even had the 
 chance to volunteer at the festival and enjoy it to the
fullest. The annual tradition has now been ongoing
for two years, and every time, it has never failed to
impress us! 

On Thursday, May 11, the halls
of Conwell Egan Catholic High
School came alive with a
vibrant display of artistic talent
and melodic harmony. The
annual Spring Concert and Art
Show, eagerly anticipated by
students, parents, and the
community, showcased the
remarkable artistic endeavors
of the school's talented
students.

During our recent event, the students had the privilege of hosting
a highly knowledgeable and inspiring guest speaker, a speech
pathologist. The guest speaker shared real-life stories of their
clients' triumphs, highlighting the profound impact speech
pathology can have on improving lives. Moreover, our guest
speaker underscored the significance of early intervention in
speech and language development, stressing the benefits of
timely assessment and therapy. Their dedication to empowering
individuals to reach their full communicative potential shone
through every word, inspiring all of us to appreciate the
transformative power of speech pathology.

Farewells to our beloved seniors! All good things
must come to an end, and for our seniors, that
time is closer than ever. They capped off their
four years at the school with the Senior Prom,
held at a wedding venue at Spring Mill Manor.
This specific dance is more special than other
dances as it is a goodbye to all the seniors’ peers.
We will surely miss you, seniors; good luck in
your future endeavors! 

The Spring Concert and Art Show at
Conwell Egan Catholic High School
served as a testament to the power of
the arts in education. It provided a
platform for students to develop their
creativity, express their emotions, and
gain confidence in their abilities. The
event also served as a reminder of the
unwavering support from parents,
teachers, and the community, who
recognized and celebrated the
importance of artistic expression.
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